Membership Minutes
8-6-22

Brian called the meeting to order.
Kim read the minutes from July. Cindy P motioned to accept and Mark B 2nd. Motion carried
Deanna read treasurer report. Kim motioned to accept and Cindy P 2nd. Motion carried.
Brian talked about the financials. We are in the process still of a switch over to another type of program. Brian explained that we will have a full financial report for September. A member asked if we have anyone outside the board that looks at the financials and it was explained that Mike Stoney does.
Brian went over the committee list. We are looking for members to join our teams. Several members stepped forward to be on committees.
Pool- We are currently sitting at position 9 for someone to clear our permit at the DOH.
Mark will go ahead and get the small pool in the process of getting resurfaced while we are waiting to get approval for the big pool.
Roads- Jim has met with Austin Carrigan regarding the roads. But he has not gotten back to him about date. 
A member asked again about the basketball hoops and if we could please get them repaired before Labor Day.
Dorrie questioned the size of a building that is currently being build. The member has gone through the permitting process and is within the guidelines, Brian has spoke with them and said they are to specs. The by-laws are a bit hard to understand. The member spoke about their process. She said people drive by taking pictures. Some have their kids in it and without permission. She would like this to stop. They feel harassed. Kim told the members at any time they feel harassed to contact a board member and let them know who it is and it will be dealt with. That they should not have to feel this way and it is not appropriate for other members to be taking pictures without permission. 
Men’s Bathroom 3 & 4 needs latches on the doors. This is an immediate repair needed for privacy.
Kim will change the dumpster to a 30 yard. It is hard to get the garbage up into the larger one. Labor Day we will have to dumpsters. At the end of September all dumpsters will be removed and members will need to take their garbage home with them.
Randy H said that bathroom 5 has had grass for 5 days inside it from the lawn being mowed. That it has not been swept out.
Randy H has volunteered to bag ice anytime needed.

Meeting adjourned
Respectfully,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kim Adams, WWP secretary


